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Comments: As a local in Bend, Oregon, i am very excited about the new Lemon Gulch project. I love having so

many accessible trails so close to town and I'm sure the town of Prineville will feel the same way once the lemon

gulch project is finished. Peak summer time on the trail in central Oregon can be a little heavy with traffic and it'll

be nice to have another trail system within an hour's drive to go to on the busy holiday weekends. There is no

doubt that I will take advantage the new trails when I know our local trails here and bend are jammed packed with

tourist and out of towners. I'm also excited about exploring the town of Prineville sense it's so close to the new

trails. I love grabbing a beer and something greasy post ride and I hope Prineville has some tasty pub food to fit

the bill. Working in a bike shop and on a trail crew ive come to understand how important mountain bikes and

cyclists alike are good for a growing community. With each new trailhead there comes a great opportunity for

people to visit the area and spend their money at local small business. Weve all heard of the success stories like

Oakridge and Downieville. My hope is that Prineville will be the next small town that mountain bikers put on their

bucket list.  


